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Voting by mail has been an efficient, accessible, tried-and-true method. Making in-

person voting a standard in Oregon will result in decreased voter turnout and further 

support the White House administration's voter suppression agenda. Please 

safeguard our current method of mail-in ballots as it works very well. Thank you. 


